
Dear Parents and Carers 

As the end of term approaches, we shall be hosting a Christmas lunch for all our pupils on 

Wednesday 14th December. On this day lunch will be free for all students. Below is the menu: 

 

Menu 

 

Main Course 

 
Roast Turkey (Halal) 

Or 

Cheese and Onion Pasty (Vegetarian) 

 

Roasted Potatoes 

Brussel Sprouts, Peas, and Carrots 

 

Stuffing 

Allergen information: Contains Wheat, Sage and Onion 

 

Yorkshire Pudding 
Allergen information: Contains Wheat, eggs and milk 

 

Dessert 

 
Mince Pies or Christmas Pudding (Vegan) or Muffin 

 

All served with custard 

 

Refreshments: Juice or Water  

 

 

This will be an excellent opportunity for students to celebrate 2022 in the company of the friends 

and teachers, embodying our STRIVE values of support and tolerance in the Heron Hall family. 

Wishing you all a peaceful holiday 

 

Mr Barzey 


